July 7, 2011

Mark Turner
RBT Welders Inc.

Morgan City, La. 70380

Mark:

As a foliow up to our ongoing dialog we have enjoyed during your time here in Lewiston, | just wish to
reiterate how the security personnel at the Lewiston Exxon/Mobil project have enjoyed interacting with
your employees. This project involved a secure site requiring all persons entering the premises to carry
an identification card issued by the contractor. Your employees have stepped up each and every time
and have been able to present their ID upon request without fail. Their understanding of the security

requirements has contributed to a great working relationship.

Ali the officers of GAS Security wish to extend their thanks and hope all of you are safe in your journey to
the next project.

Regards;

Dale Hughes
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Site Supervisor




